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November 1, 2023
Dear Prescott Area Business Owners & Community Members -

First, thank you to our current members for your participation, sponsorships, and time volunteered
throughout the year in 2023! We increased membership in 2023, added more “Friends of the Chamber”
this year and welcomed new board members and Ambassadors to the group. It was a year of growth.

Second, as we continue to uphold our mission to support, promote and connect Prescott and our
members to each other, we are excited to introduce you to our new Chamber Coordinator, Jasmine
Westland. She joined us this week and looks forward to working with everyone on our upcoming events
and meetings. Our greatest thanks to Casey Johnson for supporting and driving our Chamber for the past
4 years, but we understand there is a season for everything and things change. Casey will work with
Jasmine to make sure there is a smooth transition as we get her up to speed and ready to support,
promote and connect our Membership.

Finally, make sure you save the date for our 2024 Annual Dinner and hope to see everyone this year on
January 17, 2024 at the Old Ptacek’s Event Center.

Other programs and events for 2024 include -
e Golf Outing (June 19), Chamber Night Out (July 17), Small Business Saturday Market (Nov 30), and
others;
Increased guest speaker and issue expert events and programs;
Networking coffee meetings to connect you with other businesses in the area;
Ribbon cuttings for new members;
Weekly newsletters to promote your company programs and initiatives;
Volunteer opportunities - Highway Clean up twice a year, downtown decoration projects.

We look forward to hearing from you and supporting your local business. By working together, we can
keep Prescott vibrant, healthy, and growing! Contact Jasmine at chamberofprescott@gmail.com or
715.692.0047 about your Chamber membership, or with any questions you may have about the
upcoming year. We look forward to working with you in the new year!

Sincerely,
Lisa Nelson
Lisa Nelson

President
Prescott Area Chamber of Commerce


mailto:chamberofprescott@gmail.com
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2024 Investment Schedule

All Prescott area businesses, non-profit organizations, and community supporters are welcome to
become members of the Prescott Area Chamber of Commerce. Your membership is an investment
into the future growth and success of an active Chamber of Commerce.

The membership year is January 1 to December 31. Please view this as an investment in the
future of a growing, successful, and active Chamber of Commerce. Memberships are based on the
number of full-time employees. Part-time employees should be considered as % employee.
Business owners should count themselves as one employee.

Number of Employees Membership Dues
1 employee $100
2-9 employees $250
10 + employees $325

Churches/Volunteer Organizations/Non-profits | $50

Friends of the Chamber S50

2024 CHAMBER MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

Name of Business/Organization:

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip:

Owner or Contact Person:

Number of Employees:

Amount Remitted:

Membership Type:
Business ©  Church/Non Profit©  Friends of the Chamber ©

E-mail address:

Phone Number:

Other names & email addresses to be included:

Web-site Address




